10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 18 October, 1984

//244 7@4,

I was very deeply touched by your letter of
14 October and although you said not to reply, I simply
wanted to thank you for taking the trouble to write.
The last few days have been difficult indeed, and letters

such as yours have been more help than I can say.

Field Marshal Sir Edwin Bramall, G.C.B.,




MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
MAIN BUILDING WHITEHALL LONDON SWI1A 2HB

Telephone 01-218 (Direct Dialling)

01-218 9000 (Switchboard)
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